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PC-04-10_01Q

Cottonwood Creek Master Plan Renewal

Consider a request by Southwest Engineers, on behalf of Cottonwood Creek JDR, Ltd., for a 
renewal of a Master Plan for approximately 471.94 acres, more or less, out of the Farnham 
Frye, Rebecca Brown, and John F Geister Surveys, located at the intersection of Rattler Road 
and Highway 123. (K. Buck)



• +/- 471.94  acres

• Approved in 2002

• Located in a Low Intensity Zone as 

designated on the Preferred 

Scenario Map. 

• Applicant proposes no changes.
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Property Information
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Staff recommends approval of PC-04-10_01Q as presented.

Recommendation
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